
The Rapid Response Network (RRN) in Santa Clara County is a community defense 
project developed to protect immigrant families from deportation threats and to provide 
accompaniment support during and after a community member’s arrest or detention. 
The Rapid Response Network Relies on volunteers to protect our neighbors at risk of ICE 
activity. Anyone can call the 24/7 hotline to report ICE activity in our county and receive 
help in real time! 
  
When You Call the Rapid Response Network: 
 

• An experienced dispatcher will support members of our community in asserting 
their rights and will dispatch trained responders to the site. 

• If needed, rapid responders will conduct legal observation and documentation that 
may be used to support the immigration case of the community member. 

• If a community member is detained, we connect them to immigration attorneys and 
activate accompaniment teams to provide moral support to the family. 

 
ANY concerned community member in Santa Clara County can call the hotline when: 
 

• They suspect immigration enforcement activity in their neighborhood. 
• Are the target of an enforcement activity. 
• Have had a loved one detained by ICE. 

 
For more information visit: https://desj.santaclaracounty.gov/know-your-rights 
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdesj.santaclaracounty.gov%2Fknow-your-rights&data=05%7C02%7Canasseri%40svcommunityservices.org%7C361ca0cb97f64b5afc0108dd3ccc44fe%7C3685ece15cee420f968f010102945834%7C0%7C0%7C638733570242180376%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oGoq%2BaRJA4W72Buztt1GfjlHnyNM0SKS2KJiYfrYMIw%3D&reserved=0

